## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Jo Luczak <joluczak@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, April 13, 2023 8:39 AM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Borough Responsibility

To Borough Assembly Members,

I would like to express my concern in regards to the borough's involvement and handling of the accident which took the lives of two borough employees, Molly and Marie and ask that further investigation be done into how this could have been allowed to happen and insure it won't happen again.

Thank you, Jo Luczak



Virus-free.www.avast.com